WHITMORE PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL



Halford Lane Coventry CV6 2HG

Telephone: 02476335697 Headteacher: Mrs McGibney Email: admin@whitmorepark.org

Website: http://www.whitmorepark.org/
Twitter: @whitmore park

Thursday 18th November

Dear Parent(s)/ Carer(s),

As a school we are always looking at ways to improve our parent partnership and would like your views and opinions about a range of areas associated with the school.

As a partner in your child's education your opinion is very important to us. You see the school from a different viewpoint. We would really appreciate it if you could spend a few minutes completing the online survey. Your reply will give us information as to things or areas that could be developed.

If you are unable to complete the survey online and would like a paper copy please contact the office.

If you would like to be entered into a draw to win a £50 Tesco voucher please insert your child's name and class at the end of the survey. Could all surveys be completed by Monday 6th December 2021.

Many thanks for all the support you have given to the school. Please remember how important your role is and how much we value your support.

Please click on/copy and paste this link into your browser. This will take you straight to the survey.

https://forms.office.com/r/dG7r98ikv0

Yours Sincerely

J McGibney S Squires

Head teacher Deputy Head teacher





